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Dear Mayor and City Council Members,

I am not in favor of you passing any ceasefire resolutions. I agree with the Sonoma
County Board of Supervisors and the City Council of of Santa Rosa. Ceasefire
resolutions create drama, divisiveness and anxiety in the population where it is
not necessary.

Thank you,
Kenneth Von Der Heyden

Sebastopol




